
2/16/2016 Phone Log- RO2981 Red Hanger Kleaners  Conversation duration: <10 minutes 

I called Paul King to inquire about the status of the case.   He indicated the property owner of the former 
Kays Cleaners site, located near the corner of College Ave. and 63rd Street, has given Mr. King permission 
to proceed with a soil gas investigation in the vicinity of his property.   

Mr. King has attempted to contact the property owner of the residential four-plex units to the south 
along 63rd Street.  Mr. King states he is on the cusp of determining if the soil gas investigation involving 
the four-plex will be authorized.   

I reminded Mr. King that I previously had given him verbal authorization to proceed with the 
investigation, proposed in his January 21, 2016 investigation report.  I said I can provide written 
authorization after a review of the scope dependent on the four-plex property owner decision.   

Mr. King stated that he will have enough information to proceed with developing a remediation plan 
and for the Red Hanger site. 

Mr. King also stated he received an email from a tenet asking if the air was ok and if the high volume of 
air flow needed to be maintained.  He responded that testing indicated the air was ok , but that the air 
flow needed to be maintained.  
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